
5th January 2019 

Announcement Regarding The Delhi Program, 10 March, 2019 

Dear Double Foreigner Family  

Greetings of love  

 

For past two years we have had a very special program in Delhi in March which has been jointly organised by the Delhi family and the Double Foreigners.  

This year’s two Programs on the 10th of March are titled “Spiritual Response to Critical Times” and will take place in the beautiful Indira Gandhi Indoor 

Stadium accommodating an audience of 20,000. The brochure for the Programs is attached for your information.  

 

These Programs will also be a real opportunity to showcase Baba’s Double Foreigner Family, who will as Baba has frequently said, contribute to triggering the 

awakening of our ‘family in Bharat’. So, having said that; We Would Love to have at Least One Representative From Every Country where Baba has a 

Centre.  

 

VIP RETREAT, 8-9 MARCH, ORC  
This retreat will explore the same theme as the Programs on the 10th, yet with much greater depth. The participants will be drawn from a select group of our 

special contacts from all over the World. These contacts will be of a very high caliber, active on the field of service, dedicated as change makers and agents of 

transformation in their areas of endeavor and open to further exploring the application and implications of elevated thinking and a divine mind as principal tools 

for facilitating long term transformation. This retreat will be facilitated by Caroline Ward and include participation from our respected seniors. These contacts 

will also participate in the ‘Spiritual Response to Critical Times’ Programs on the 10th.  

 

The retreat participants will be recognised publicly during the Programs on the 10th for their dedicated work of living from integrity and spirituality. Please 

consider if you have special contacts/friends/professionals of BK's, who could be considered for being invited to the retreat. The retreat will be in English so it 

is suggested that they are competent in English to take full benefit. We would appreciate if you could prioritise whom you feel to invite first and send a few 

lines description of them and their relationship with the BK's.  

 

CULTURAL ITEMS  
If you have cultural items from your country that are of a very high quality, could you please also send the performer/s name/s and a brief description of the 

item along with a video. Kindly send items for submission by 5th January. The vetting team will respond by January 30 latest regarding the items.  

 

Sorry to give a short deadline, but if you could you kindly send this information to Trish at (innerspace111@gmail.com) and copy Charlie (charlie 

hogg charlie.hogg@au.brahmakumaris.org) by January 5th. 

 

 

 



5th January 2019 

FURTHER DETAILS FOR BKS PARTICIPATING IN THE 10TH
 MARCH PROGRAM:  

 

ACCOMMODATION  
We will all stay comfortably at ORC and receive the ORC Family's special hospitality.  

 

BK REGISTRATION FOR THE DELHI EVENT ON 10TH MARCH (please register by February 25th latest) It is important to provide the following 

information already when registering for Madhuban via the Madhuban Data base. You need to connect to the instrument in your country that is managing the 

Madhuban registration on the Madhuban database for your country to make sure this additional information is been uploaded to the database.  

 

1. Mention in the “Comment field”: I will participate in Delhi program (10th March) and/or silence retreat ORC (3rd -8th March)  

2. Provide your full travel itinerary including travel from Madhuban to ORC/ Delhi or traveling from your country directly to ORC/ Delhi and also the 

details of you return journey.  

3. In case you arrange your own travel to ORC or Delhi and DO NOT want to be picked up, pls. Mention in the “Comments field”: I do my own travel 

arrangements to ORC.  

4. In addition to the above registration via Madhuban database, we will be sending out another form for you to add your details.  

This will be sent out soon.  

 

GUEST REGISTRATION & TRANSPORT DETAILS FOR THE DELHI EVENT ON 10TH MARCH  
We will communicate regarding this process with the guest and their local Centre once they have confirmed their attendance.  

 

FOR NC´S AND NCT´S AND TRAVEL COORDINATORS HANDLING MADHUBAN DATA BASE FOR THEIR COUNTRY This year we would 

like to request that BKs from your country traveling to Madhuban and who will also to stay at ORC and attend the Delhi Event on the 10th of March, need to 

provide some details when they register for Madhuban.  

 

We kindly ask you to make sure that the following information is been added to the Madhuban database for each person: 

 

1. Mention in the “Comment field”: I will participate in Delhi program (10th March) and/or silence retreat ORC (3rd -8th March)  

2. Provide your full travel itinerary including travel from Madhuban to ORC/ Delhi or traveling from your country directly to ORC/ Delhi and 

also the details of you return journey.  

3. In case you arrange your own travel to ORC or Delhi and DO NOT want to be picked up, pls. Mention in the “Comments field”: I do my own travel 

arrangements to ORC.  

 
Many thanks with love  

Charlie Bhai and the DF Delhi Team 


